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December 3, 1979

Nuclear Reactor Regulation Office
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:

On November 5, 1979, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission decided to
stop issuing construction permits and operating licenses for nuclear
power plants.

Since our nation is in such a traumatic energy crisis and the
utility companies are exerting the voluntary efforts toward safe plant
operations, we feel that the above ruling should be reversed. Any in-
fluence that your office can apply to such reversal will be most ap-
preciated.

Very truly yours,

R & K ENGINEERING & SALES CORP.

k*
R. A. Roberts

RAR/am
cc: E. M. Loggins

Gulf Stdes Utilities
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